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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

MODIFICATION OF REGIONAL CONDITION 3 (ACREAGE LIMITATION) 
2017 NATIONWIDE PERMITS (NWP) HONOLULU DISTRICT 

 
The 2017 Nationwide Permit (NWP) Regional Conditions for the Honolulu District were 
approved by the Pacific Ocean Division Commander on March 10, 2017 and went into 
effect on March 19, 2017.  On July 26, 2018, the District issued a Special Public Notice 
soliciting comments on a proposed modification to regional condition 3 – Acreage 
Limitation.  The proposed modification to Regional Condition 3 was approved by the 
Pacific Ocean Division Commander on December 10, 2018.  Regional Condition 3 now 
reads as follows: 
 

1) Regional Condition 3 – Acreage Limitation 
 

“The maximum acreage of permanent loss to wetlands and other special aquatic 
sites for a single project may not exceed 0.10-acre resulting from any discharge of 
dredged or fill material.” 

 
The Regional Condition 3 – Acreage Limitation shall be effective immediately and for 
the period of time the NWPs are in effect unless sooner revoked or modified.  Enclosed 
is a copy of the updated Honolulu District Regional Conditions. 
 
For further information on the Regional Conditions or NWP’s, please contact the 
Honolulu District Regulatory Branch at the above address, by email at CEPOH-
RO@usace.army.mil, or by phone at 808-835-4303. 
 
This public notice is issued by the Chief, Regulatory Branch. 


